
 

 

September 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Invitation to Year 12 Parents and Carers Welcome Evening 
 
We hope that Year 12 students are settling into New College life and that they are enjoying their experience 
so far. We are very pleased to invite you to join our welcome presentation for parents and carers on Tuesday 
24 September at New College Doncaster. The presentation will be delivered twice, so please arrive either 
for the presentation which starts at 5.30pm or for the presentation starting at 6.30pm.  
 
On the evening, Senior Leaders will introduce you to the college’s approach to teaching, learning and 
assessment and the support we provide for students. We will introduce some key people and will outline 
some of the important elements of our culture and systems. Parents and carers will also be welcome to ask 
any questions they may have about New College Doncaster at the end of the presentation.  
 
In addition to our invitation to our Welcome Evening, please see below for some other messages about the 
weeks and months ahead. 
 
Introducing Cedar ʹ Our Online Portal for Parents 
 

Cedar is an online portal accessible to teachers, students, parents and carers and you will find this invaluable 
over the next two years, helping you to check how things are going at college, and getting in touch with 
teachers and progress tutors directly if you would like to. We strongly encourage parents to regularly log 
into this system.  
 
You can access Cedar by visiting http://cedar.ncdoncaster.ac.uk/. This web-based portal allows you to see: 
 

¶ Real-time information about a student’s attendance and punctuality. 

¶ Details of how a student has performed in each of their formal assessments or mock exams and how 
this compares with their minimum target grades. 

¶ A record of a student’s pastoral log. This includes commendations – praise and celebration when things 
are going well. The pastoral log also details any extra help, support or guidance provided to students, 
and information about any concerns and actions taken to address them. 

 

http://cedar.ncdoncaster.ac.uk/
https://vimeo.com/250277026/c94b7bdab5
https://cedar.ncdoncaster.ac.uk/auth/account/create
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